ALL SAINTS CHURCH WELBORNE.

As I'm sure you are aware the work on the "Fawlty Tower" is progressing, maybe not as fast as we had hoped but it's getting there.

The start seemed slow because when they started to remove the loose flints, some of the rendering fell and so that had to be replaced first.

The new wood dormer windows are in place and the roof is tiled.

The lead work is ready to be replaced on the top.

When the old lead was removed the initials of some of the Welborne residents were etched on it, a couple of them also being on our war memorial.

This lead has been put back, and new lead put on top, with the initials of the present PCC etched on it.

The weather vein has been away being restored, when it was removed there were several bullet holes found in it, some of them going straight through. It is now ready to go back in place.

Part of the delay has been due to the "batman" he was quite strict on what times certain things could be done, and special felt had to be used under the tiles.

Because of the delay this has also delayed the training days for learning about flint work, it was hoped to start it in the Spring, which obviously didn't happen but it will start sometime in the future.

We are hoping all will be finished by the beginning of June.

The Bishop of Lynn has been asked to come and rededicate the building and do hope that you will be able to join with us for the celebration.